
 

 

3 February 2020 

SEESAW – Parent Information 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year we will be using Seesaw in some of our Stage 1 classes. Seesaw is an online student driven 
portfolio where students can share and collaborate on work in a safe, secure environment.  It is a 
communication tool that gives parents/carers a window into their child’s learning. Seesaw supports our 
students in developing important 21st century skills in communication, creative thinking, problem solving, 
digital literacy and citizenship. 
 
Seesaw is accessible through any mobile device with Internet capabilities – including free apps for 
iPhone, iPad, iPod and Android devices. Students can access their account in the classroom from our 
digital devices and will upload relevant work. When there are updates, you can be notified. You’ll only get 
notifications about your child’s new journal posts. Parents will be provided with a secure code linked to 
their child’s Seesaw account.  
 
Seesaw will not be used as a social network. If you would like your child to participate, please return the 
signed permission slip below to your child’s classroom teacher by 12 February 2020. 
 
We look forward to a great year as we incorporate the use of technology into our classroom. If you 
have any questions, please contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo        Kristine Belista & David Abbey  
Principal        Stage 1 Assistant Principals 
 
 

 

Stage 1 SEESAW – Parent Permission 

 
I give permission for my child/children to utilise SEESAW in Stage 1.  
 
 
Name of student/s ……………………………………………………. Class……………………………….. Date …………………............. 
 
 
Name of parent/carer ……………………………………………… Signature of parent/carer ……………………………………………….. 
 

 

A copy of this note can be located on the school website – http://www.quakershilp.schools.nsw.edu.au/notes

http://www.quakershilp.schools.nsw.edu.au/notes


 

 

 


